INTERCOLLEGIATE CONFERENCE

Office of the Commissioner of Athletics
Hotel Sherman
Central 2824 Chicago

April 15, 1941,

Dr. Forrest C. Allen,
Director of Physical Education,
University of Kansas,
Iﬁwrence' Kansase.

Dear Phogi-

Thank you for your letter of April 1l4th
recommend ing Don Elser as a basketball official.
I am glad to have your estimate of Mr. Elser as
an official and a man.

Yours very sincerely.,

F iﬁh Griff iﬂ
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